
To Whom lt May Concern:

I have been an adult piano student of Paul Burd for approximately the past 12 month.
When I first began my lessons with Paul, I was a true beginner. As I have come to learn
more about the piano, I have also begun to learn that Paul really does have a deep and
vast skill with music and the piano specifically.

Paul is a very professional and easy going teacher. I enjoy the variety of pieces we
cover and also his emphasis on technique. I think his approach has helped me to begin
building a strong foundation in fundamentals \4/hich wilf serve me well as I move to more
complicated music. I am looking fonrvard to continuing my lessons with Paul for a very
long time to come.

Sincerely,

Joseph McKittrick,

Allied Gardens, San Diego


